
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER CLYDE

LNTM No 10/23

LEISURE CRAFT WINTER MOORINGS

Notice

1. Mariners are advised that any leisure craft under their ownership which have been left on their winter moorings
within the Clyde Dockyard Port should be adequately maintained and secured to uphold their seaworthiness.

2. Mariners are also requested to ensure that their craft are covered by an appropriate insurance policy, and that
any uninsured craft should not be moored within the Clyde Dockyard Port.

3. Further information can be obtained from KHM Clyde Harbour Control on 01436 674321 (Opt.1, Ext. 3555).

4. Next LNTM 11/23.

5. The following KHM Clyde Local Notices to Mariners remain in force at the time of publication: 01/23, 06/23,
10/23.

Wednesday 22 Feb 2023 

Ian White 
King's Harbour Master Clyde 


